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This week in Reception, we’ve been exploring the topic
of healthy living.
We began by talking about the different fruits and
vegetables we enjoy and shared our favourites as a
class. We read lots of healthy food related books
including Supertato, Kitchen Disco, and The Runaway
Pea! We’ve also been learning the song Cauliflowers
Fluffy, which the children have thoroughly enjoyed!
Throughout the week, the children have taken part in
lots of discussions about healthy eating and making
good food choices.
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Thank you so much to the parents who attended our
reading workshop this week. It is always great to see the
workshops so well attended. We hope you enjoyed it. The
children did a fantastic job of acting out the story The Very
Hungry Caterpillar!

Today our nursery children have been working on their fine
motor skills by practising buttering some crackers. They
did a fantastic job and enjoyed eating them too!

Today, all of the Nursery and Reception children released
the butterflies - lots of the butterflies flew off into the
allotments! The children have been so well engaged in the
whole life-cycle.
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